
dear family and friends, 
It is with deep gratitude that we share this summer edition of Villa Voices with you. 

On behalf of the residents, families and staff of Light of Hearts Villa; our co-sponsors –  

the Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati and the Sisters of Charity Health System; and the 

Light of Hearts Villa Board of Directors, we express our sincere appreciation to you. 

Thank you for blessing us with your generosity! We are honored to have the privilege 

to recognize and acknowledge you and your 2011 donations.

We always thank God, the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, when we pray for you. 	

	 Colossians 1:3.

Each year, the need for benevolence increases as more and more seniors are in need 

of care and services but have exhausted all of their financial resources. Your ongoing 

compassion and charitable donations help us to continue to serve these seniors and 

assists us in fulfilling our mission, which states:

We uphold seniors on their journey of aging by providing integrated 

residential and community services and programs to meet their physical, 

psychological, social, and spiritual needs. We affirm the integrity of seniors 

and seek to further enhance each person’s self-worth.

Through a generous challenge grant from the SC Ministry Foundation, each one 

dollar ($1) donated will be matched by an additional two dollars ($2)! Now, more than 

ever, your donations will multiply and more seniors will be served. Light of Hearts 

Villa is grateful for this wonderful opportunity from the SC Ministry Foundation.

May you be blessed for your kindheartedness and may you continue to bestow your 

blessings on others. 

In Servant Leadership, 

Arlene C. Jaroscak 
Executive Director

Board of Directors  

Mary Ann Bobulsky, Chair

Patrick Carney

Laurie Delgado

Sr. Regina Fierman, CSA

Sr. Judith Ann Karam, CSA

Carl Kelly, D.O.

Sr. Margaret Mach, SC

Christine Pocek

Sr. Patricia Saul, SC

Chuck St. John

Carol Szczepanik
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Making God’s Love Visible 

Mission Award 
Arlene Jaroscak presented the first Light of Hears Villa 

Making God’s Love Visible Mission Award to Joanne 

Reardon on January 4, 2012, during the Annual Missioning 

Ceremony for Staff and Volunteers. Joanne was nominated 

by her peers for this Award, which is the highest honor 

bestowed on a staff member.  

“Making God’s Love Visible” comes from St. Vincent de 

Paul, the great saint of charity, who called his followers to 

make God’s love visible and to seek the face of Christ in the 

face of every person they met.  

Joanne began her years at Light of Hearts in January, 1990, 

four months after the Villa opened.

Q:  �How did you feel about receiving the first Making God’s 

Love Visible Mission Award?

A:  �It was a surprise and a humbling experience. Every day 

you do what you can for others, not realizing the impact 

you 	may have on them.

Q:  �What is the most valuable gift the Villa has given you 

throughout the years?

A:  �Getting to know the residents as they aged in place has 

increased my knowledge of graceful aging.

Q: �With all your experience with residents and their families 

over the years, what advice would you offer to families 

with  a member who will need Assisted Living services?

A:  �Because you love them and can’t be with them full time, 

they are missing a fullness of life that they could have 

with others. Because they are alone, you feel guilty. No 

one wants to leave their home, but so many have said, 

“Why didn’t I do this sooner?”

Q:  �Is there any advice you would offer younger workers?

A: Be the best of what you can be.  Do the best that you can do.

“Words are inadequate to express my sincere thanks for the 

honor of Light of Hearts Villa’s first Mission Award. I can 

only say, ‘Thank You from the bottom of my heart for the 

most beautiful ceremony.  Love and respect of our residents 

and our Mission have guided the greater part of my life with 

memories I shall never forget. Thanks for giving me the 

opportunity to serve.” 
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Welcome

Light of Hearts Villa is pleased to welcome [l-r]  

Robert Evans, Coordinator of Social Services; 

Dawn Prokop, Life Enrichment Coordinator; 

Brittny Shay, Director of Marketing & Admissions 

Congr atulations, Light of Hearts Villa!    
Our 2011 Resident Satisfaction Survey results were 93.3%! In addition to exceeding the overall State Satisfaction Score, 
residents identified the following as a few of the many areas in which we excelled: safety, comfort, value, meals and 
dining, facility environment, friendliness of staff, and being treated with respect. 100% of our residents said they would 
refer LOHV to a friend or relative!

Light of Hearts Villa would like to thank the wonderful staff for the excellent care and services they provide! 



Fall Fest  2012
Largest Fundraiser of the Year!  -  Save the Date  
Our Annual Fall Fest at LOHV will take place on Sunday, October 14, 2012.  
New this year: Our Villa Chef, Ray Dorman, will be preparing this delicious meal. Look forward 
to turkey and pork loin carving stations, homemade stuffed cabbage, potatoes, vegetables, salad, 
beverage and dessert. 

Back by popular demand is the Condo Raffle – but tickets 
are only $25 this year! One lucky winner can enjoy a  
7-night stay in a beautiful, 2 bedroom, 2 bath, Gulf-front 
condo which sleeps 4-6 people, PLUS a $250 Visa gift 
card! The vacation can be used between May 1, 2013 and 
December 1, 2013 based on the availability of the donor. 
To view the Condo, go to: http://www.vacationrentals.com/
vacation-rentals/98271.html or www.vacationrentals.com – 
Hudson’s Hidden Gem.

Purchase your 50/50 Raffle Tickets for only $10! Half of the 
proceeds will go to 3 lucky winners and half to the LOHV 

Benevolent Care Fund. And, of course, your other favorites 
will be there, including the Bakery, Craft Fair, Basket 
Raffle, Pumpkin Patch and maybe a surprise or two. 

If you would like to contribute items for the bakery or if 
you would like to volunteer at the Fall Fest, please call 
Joanne Reardon or Sr. Regina at 440-232-1991.

Sponsorships are still available. This is a great way to 
promote your business. Please call 440-232-1991 for details.

Please visit our Fall Fest website at:  
tinyurl.com/LOHVfallfest.

Challenge Grant 

Help Close the Gap!

At tention All Lumen Cordium Alumnae ~ Silver Spectacul ar ~ November 10, 2012

All Alumnae – please mark your calendars for Saturday, November 10, from 7-11 pm, to attend our reunion for all 
graduating classes of Lumen Cordium High School!  

Enjoy the evening with hor d’oeuvres, cash bar, reminiscing, pictures, activities and more. Connect with classmates and 
teachers. Share your good news. Tour Light of Hearts Villa. A $25 cover charge will include a $10 donation to the Villa’s 
Benevolent Fund. Spread the news! 

For information, to volunteer to help, or to share ideas for this wonderful reunion, please contact:                    	

	 Lynn Clark ’70	 330-882-5866	 lynnmclark@sbcglobal.net
	 Carol Szczepanik ’71	 216-291-4580
	 Patti Gibbons ’75	 440-582-1573	 irishpattio@yahoo.com
	 Cindy Eyerdam ’81	 216-663-9633	 catz1163@aol.com
	 Donna Lee ’81	 216-570-8136	 counselorlee10@gmail.com

Follow us on Facebook at Good Catholic Girls from Lumen Cordium High School Bedford, OH  
and Eventbrite at lumensilver.eventbrite.com

We are nearly there and time is going quickly! 

Friends, we have only $17,000 to raise to reach the goal of 
our 2012 Challenge Grant. Will you help close the gap with 
a donation, however large or small?

Every dollar of your generous donation will be matched with 
$2.00 ~ Yes, you read correctly, $2.00. Together, we can 

make it happen! Monies raised will benefit our Benevolent 
Care Fund and capital projects. 

The Challenge Grant is the generous offering of the SC 
Ministry Foundation, a foundation of the Sisters of Charity 
of Cincinnati. 
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Circle of Light Members 
($1,000 Annually)

Ms. Mary Ann Bobulsky
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick T. Carney
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck St. John

+ In Memory of
* Deceased

St. Vincent/St. Louise Circle 
$5,000 +

The Bertsch Family 
Knights of Columbus Bedford
Mr. James Lange
Mrs. Margaret Palinscar*
SC Ministry Foundation
Sisters of Charity Foundation 

of Cleveland

Light of Hearts Leadership 
$1,000 - $4,999

Mr. James Beres  +Caroline 
Beres

First Catholic Slovak Ladies 
Association

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Foote
Gino’s Awards
Mr. and Mrs. Mark D. Jaroscak
Mr. Charles Morelli
Ohio Catholic Federal Credit 

Union
Regina Health Center
Sisters of Charity Health 

System, Inc.
Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
St. John Funeral Home
Mr. and Mrs. James Szabo
Therapy in Motion
University Hospitals Bedford 

Medical Center
Mr. and Mrs. Damian Vopat

Vision of Light Member 
$500 - $999

Mr. David R. Best
Catholic Charities Health and 

Human Services
Mrs. Rita Deininger
First Catholic Slovak Ladies 

Association #S525
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Kaiser
Ohio Concrete Resurfacing Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Pocek
Mr. James Reilly
Ms. Marsha Rinkus
Sisters of Charity of St. 

Augustine
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Smolko
Mrs. Margaret Stefanov  
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Varga
Ms. Sharon Watson
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene F. Wetzel 

Patron—$100 - $499

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth 
Ainsworth

Mrs. Marian Ainsworth
Mr. Timothy J. Allen
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Angeloff
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert Aumiller, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Belko
Mrs. Helens Belovich

Ms. Joann L. Bertsch
Mr. and Mrs. John Bowen
Ms. MariLou Brackley
Ms. Susan Chute
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Clark
Mr. Frederick Condon
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Conley
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Costo
Mrs. Marion Doherty
Mrs. Kathleen A. Donato
Ms. Jane Eppich
Family Physician Associates
Mrs. Monica Fanady
Mrs. Betty Faranacci
Ms. Susan Fecko
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Filippi
Ms. Pamela Fioritto
First Catholic Slovak Ladies 

Assoc. #218
First Catholic Slovak Ladies 

Association #301
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Flannery
Ms. Mary Lynn Flaisig
Ms. Janet Freno, M.D.
Ms. Jane Garrett
Mr. Laura Gentilcore
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Gisondi
Mr. and Mr. Louis Glorioso
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Hanford, Jr.
Mr, and  Mrs. Mark Hembree
Mr. and Mrs. James Hlebik
Mr. Michael G. Hornick
Ms. Virginia Hvizdos
Mr. and Mrs. William Irvine
Mr. and Mrs. Terence Isakov
Mr. and Mrs. George Jana
Mrs. Bernice Jaquays
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kadja
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kalayjian
Ms. Rebecca Karnak
Dr. and Mrs. Vlad Kim
Ms. Brbarara Klima
Mrs. Margaret Kocevar
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Kodrich
Mr. and Mrs. Paul F. Kolb
Mrs. Agnes Komyanek
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kontur
Mrs. Regina Kusnir
Sr. Regina Kusnir, SC
Mrs. Phyllis Lawson
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Lehman
Life Services Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John Lynch
Mr. and Mrs. James Masar
Mrs. Agnes Maynard
Mr. Irvil McCreight
Ms. Carmella Michalski
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Miller
Mr. Kent Miller
Ms. Monica Mocadlo*
Ms. Eleanor Moczadlo*
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Molls
Ms. Helen Monachino
Mr. and Mrs. John Morscher
Mrs. Margaret M. Mullen
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Nowak
Ms. Margaret O’Brien
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Oldenburg
Mr. and Mrs. George Owens
Mrs. Marylyn Palko
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Pannetti
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Phillips
Mrs. Rose Pivonka
Mr. Bill Prendergast
Mrs. Joanne Reardon

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Rody
Mr. David A. Sajovie
Ms. Rosemarie Sakal
Mr. Donald Saunders
Mrs. Helen Seman
Mrs. Sophie Seman
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan W. Shy
Sisters of Charity: Bethany/St. 

Vincent’s
Ms. Albina Skocaj
Mrs. Ema Slaby
Slovak J Club
Mr. Kenneth Swansiger
Mrs. Ethel Szabo
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Takacs
Mr. Andrew Tench
Mr. and Mrs. Don Tillery
The Thomas Brick Company
Mr. and Mrs. James Trzaska
Reverend Carl Uhler
Mr. Richard Varga*
Mr. and Mrs. J. Videmsek
Ms. Janet Walsh
Mrs. Mary Whitely
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Wolfe
Mr. and Mrs. Barry A. Zimmer

Friends—$1-$99

Ms. Mary Abadie
Sr. Patricia Adams, CSJ +Fr. 

Lou Trivison
Ms. Jacqueline Albers
Mr. and Mrs. David Anderson
Mrs. Edith Ansberry
Mr. and Mrs. John Atwater
Mrs. Catherine Avondet
BandB Company
Ms. Victoria Badalamenti
Ms. Esther Baiocco
Ms. Joyce Ball
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Balla
Ms. Kathleen Bane
Mr. and Mrs. John Barrett
Mrs. Rose Bartow
Mr. Joseph Baumann
Ms. Louise Bedford
Mrs. Clara Bednar*
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley 

Bednarchik
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Belko
Mrs. Joan Bender
Mr. Stanley Bernath
Dr. and Mrs. John Bertsch
Mrs. Teresa Beseter
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Blake
Sr. Dorothy Ann Blatnica, SC
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Boczek
Ms. Candace Boers
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Bostwick
Ms. Matilda Boyd
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Bradbury
Ms. Mary Ellen Breznai
Ms. Louise Brown
Ms. Debra Budnick
Ms. Theresa Buffington
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Butwina
Mr. and Mrs. David cap
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Cappitte
Mr. and Mrs. James Carter
Mrs. Sandy Cavolo
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Cerny
Ms. Theresa Cesar
Mrs. Joan Chamberlin

Ms. Dianne Chandler
Mr. and Mrs. Gerard Chapek
Mrs. Helen Chulak
Dr. Anne Church
Ms. Elizabeth Cibulas
Mrs. Jill Ciccone
Mrs. Janet Cinadr
Ms. Joanne Cinco
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Clark
Mrs. Jeanette Collura
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Connolly
Mr. Gary Cooper
Mr. Patrick Corcoran
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Costo
Ms. Caroline Cramer*
Ms. Eileen Cutler
Mrs. Joyce Daunch
Mr. Jeff Davis
Mr. and Mrs. James Deighton
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Deininger
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Denman   

+Fr. Kempf Fund
Mrs. Carol Dickey
Mrs. Alberta Dietz
Mr. Anthony Dolejs
Mrs. Doris Donnelly
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Dowd
Ms. Ruth Draganic
Mr. and Mrs. George Dubasik
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Duff
Mr. and Mrs. David Duman
Mr. and Mrs. John Dziak
Mrs. Margaret Dzurko
Mrs. Stephanie Eagleton
Mr. and Mrs. William Eckenrode
Mr. Adam Eibling
Sister Noreen Ellison, SC
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Emling
Ms. Jane Eppich
Ms. Lydia Esparra
Mrs. Patricia Estok
Mrs. Julia Fabian
Mr. and Mrs. James Fada
Mrs. Betty Farinacci
FCSLA Branch 176
FCSLA Branch 581
Ms. Diane Fecko
Mrs. Jane Ferko
Ms. Patrice Ferko
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Finucane
Ms. Margaret Flanagan
Mrs. Kathleen M. Fleming
Mr. and Mrs. James Flint
Mr. and Mrs. James Flowers
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Flynn
Ms. Mary Ellen Foster
Ms. Edna Mae Franz
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Frimel
Ms. Annette Gadus
Mrs. Ruth Garchar
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Gardella
Ms. Donna Gardner
Ms. Margaret Gasper 
Ms. Frances Gasper +Fr. Lou 

Trivison
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Gass
Mrs. Margaret Gebura
Ms. Marilyn Geewax
S. E. German
Gesu Church
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Giancola
Mr. Joseph Gianguzzo
Reverend Thomas C. Gilles
Mr. and Mrs. William Gimmel
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Gittinger

Mrs. Rose Gizzo
Mrs. Catherine Godlewski
Mr. and Mrs. George Gogol
Mrs. Agnes Golladay
Golubski Deliberato Funeral 

Home
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Gordulic
Mr. and Mrs. John Gordulic
Ms. Wendolyn Grant
Mrs. Nell Grealis
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Greczanik
Ms. Karen Greene
Mr. and Mrs. James Greene
Mrs. Margaret Greenfelder
Mrs. Josephine Grezlik
Ms. Janet Griffiths
Ms. Jean Gschwend
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Gurko
Mr. John Haggerty
Mr. and Mrs. James Hamburg
Mr. and Mrs. John Hanzel
MR. David Harcharic
Reverend Tom Haren
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Heckman
Mrs. Alma Heintz
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Helbig
Mrs. Kathryn Herring
Mrs. Mary Hicar
Mr. John Hillery
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Hochevar
Ms. Kathleen Hochevar
Mrs. Margaret Hodakievic
Mrs. Cornelia Hodgson
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Honacki
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 

Horobowicz
Ms. Kathy Horvath
Ms. Olga Horvath
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Houdek
Mr. Rolande Howard
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Hrabak
Ms. Diane Hrdy
Mrs. Jean Hren
Mr. William Hrusovsky
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Huber
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Hudak
Mrs. Marcella Hudak
Ms. Mary Hudock
Mr. Joseph Humenik
Mrs. Helen Huzicka
Mr. and Mrs. William Huzicka
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hynes
Mr. and Mrs. George Janis
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Jankowski
Mr. Stanley Jankowski
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Janoco
Mrs. Jennie Jaranowski
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Jaye
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Jira
Joseph’s Home
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Kaminski
Ms. Mary Lou Kassai
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kavin
Mr. Paul Kearns
Mr. and Mrs. James Keast
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Kelly
Dr. Carl Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Kenney
Ms. Margaret Kiely
Mr. and Mrs. James Kipfstuhl
Mrs. Barbara Klima
Mrs. Rosemary Klukan
Mr. and Mrs. Konrad Kmetz
Mr. Jeff Kmetzko
Mr. and Mrs. James Knis

2 01 1 donors
Thank You for your generosity! 

Every attempt has been made to assure accuracy. If you have corrections, please contact Sr. Regina at 440-232-1991.  
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Ms. Ruth Knuth
Mr. Joseph Kocab
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Koci
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Kohler
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Koneval
Mrs. Lucille Konfala
Ms. Ann Korecko
Ms. Christine Kotek
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kotik
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Kozusko
Reverend Andrew W. Krafcik
Reverend Joseph Kraker
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Kramer
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Kraus
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Krejci
Ms. Kim Kremer
Mrs. Laverne Krempasky
Mrs. Susanna Krey
Reverend Dennis Kristancic
Mr. Raymond Kristek
Mr. and Mrs. Hohn Krivanek
Mr. Andrew J. Krupelak
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Kubis
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kulhamer
Mr. and Mrs. John Kuropchak
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Kusnir
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Lapinski
Mr. and Mrs. Rich Larocca
Dr. and Mrs. James Lasch
Reverend Allan Laubenthal
Mrs. Lucille Laule
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Lauter
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Laws
Ms. Wilma Lazio
Ms. Nancy Lenehan
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Leonowicz
Ms. Leona Letterle
Dr. and Mrs. Ernest 

Lewandowski
Ms. Ann T. Lincoln
Mr. Paul Lindquist
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Linsmaier 

+Fr. Lou Trivison
Mr. John Lisicky
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Lomax
Ms. Laura Lorenz
Mr. and Mrs. Basil Lovano
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Lowe
Mr. Melvin Lowe
Mr. Raymond Luczak
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Lutjen
Ms. Elizabeth Lynch
Ms. Loretta Mach
Sister Margaret Mach, SC
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Mach
Mrs. Mary Ann Machak
Mr. and Mrs. James Macioch
Mr. Ralph Maggio
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Malaski
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Malone
Ms. Janice Margreta
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Maroun
Mr. and Mrs. Michel Maroun
Sister Anita Maroun, SC
Mr. and Mrs. William Marsella
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard Mayfield
Mr. and Mrs. Mark McCarthy
Reverend James McCreight
Mr. and Mrs. John McDowell
Ms. Laura Lynn McFadden
Mr. and Mrs. Regis McGinty
Reverend Edward Mehok
Mrs. Helen Mershimer
Mr. and Mrs. Johh Micuch
Mr. David Mihelic
Ms. Carol A. Mikitta
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Mikluscak
Ms. Valerie Mikluscak
Ms. Mary Milling
Mr. and Mrs. Carlton Mitchell
Mrs. Jacqueline Mitson

Ms. Mary Ann Moir
Mrs. Helen Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Mooren
Ms. Karin Moran
Ms. Nancy Moran
Mrs. Pauline Moriarty
Ms. Darlene Mosby
Sister Irene Mraz, SC
Mrs. Margaret Mraz
Mr. and Mrs. Thomal Mullee III
Mrs. Nancy Mullen
Mr. and Mrs. Thomal Murowsky
Ms. Carol Musil
Ms. Susan Nagy
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Nelson
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Nero
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Nicley
Mrs. Dolores Nose
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Nunn
Sister Patrick Ann O’Connor, SC
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Oliver
Mrs. Virginia Olny
Mrs. Rose Ondo
Mr. Joseph Oriti
Ms. Eileen Pachasa
Ms. Elizabeth Pagac
Mr. Joseph Pangrazio
Mrs. Roberta Papes
Ms. Linda Patton
Mr. Gary Paull
Mrs. Alice Paulus
Mrs. Agnes Pekar
Mr. Ralph J. Perk, Jr.
Mrs. Irene Perko
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Peterjohn
Mrs. Mary Picone
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Pikus
Ms. Lois Pilat
Mrs. Florence Pirnat
Ms. Janine Piscura
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Pisczor
Mrs. Florence Pishelski
Ms. Dianne Placko
Mr. John Plavcan
Mrs. Colette Pocta
Mr. Paul Pojman
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Pokorny
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Poussart
Tschaun Procaccini
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Radicelli
Ms. Charlotte Radu
Mrs. Carol Rath
Mr. Tibor Regele
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Rembiesa
Mrs. Nora Rezabek
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Rhodes
Mr. Paul Richards*
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rickelman
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Riggenbach
Mrs. Mary Riley
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Robejsek
Mr. Robert Rody
Ms. Donna Warner Rogers
Ms. JoAnn Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Roman
Mr. and Mrs. Edmund Romito
Mrs. Karen Romito
Mrs. Mary Romito
Mr. and Mrs. Edmund Ross
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Ross
Ms. Marguerite Rucker 
Mr. Christopher Russ
Reverend Charles Ryba
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Sabo
Mr. and Mrs. James Sadowski
Mrs. Robert Safranek
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Sajovic
Ms. Rosemarie Sakal
Mrs. Mary Salamon
Ms. Marcia Samp
Mr. Carter Sandy

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Sandy
Ms. Paula Santa
Sister Helen Therese Scasny, SC
Mr. Timothy Scasny
Ms. Rita Schlemmer
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Schmid
Mrs. Marion Schuckert
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond 

Schuerger
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Schuette
Ms. Katherine Schweisthal
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Seich
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Sekerak
Mr. and Mrs. David Semakik
Mrs. Frances Shellenbarger
Mrs. Patricia Shields
Mr. Donald Shuki
Mr. and Mrs. Rudolph Sigmund
Mr. Garay Simon
Ms. Nancy Simpson
Mr. and Mrs. Marc Sirna
Mrs. Beth Skillcorn
Mrs. Arline Slack
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Slane
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Slanina
Mr. and Mrs. James Slapnik
Mrs. Ruth Sloan
Mr. Garay Smith
Ms. Robin Smith
Ms. Milena Sokol
Ms. Marilyn Sommer
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Spencer
Mrs. Barbara Spisak
Mr. and Mrs. J. Dennis Spragg
Mrs. Rita Srokowski
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Stack
Mrs. Catherine Stanich
Ms. Shirley Stalzer
Mr. and Mrs. Perry Starcovic
Mr. Robert Steinheser
Ms. Carol Stofira
Ms. Jean Storm +Ann Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. John Strobl
Ms. Robin Stursa
Mrs. Joanne Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. James Surovec
Ms. Paula Sutkowski
Ms. Corrine Svedek
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Szabo
Mrs. Mary Ruth Tachovsky
Mrs. Betty Takitch
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Tatman
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Taylor
Ms. Gloria Terlosky
Therapy Partners
Ms. Margaret Tkach
Mrs. Florence Tokarsky
Mr.s Leona Tokich
Mr. and Mrs. David Tortorella
Mrs. and Mr. Kim Toth
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Treat
Ms. Ellen M. Tyransky
Ms. Leonarda Uhl
Mr. John Ulrich
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Urgo
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 

Vansteenkiste
Mr. and Mrs. James Venenr
Ms. Joyce Victor
Ms. Rachel Visnick
Mr. and Mrs. John Volk
Mrs. Vivian Vopat*
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Vorel
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Wahl
Ms. Christina Walker and Mr. 

James McNealy
Mrs. Marie Walker
Sister Martha Walsh, SC
Ms. Jeanne Walsh
Mrs. Mary Walukas
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Wardega

Mrs. Sherry Waskowski
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Watson
Mr. and Mrs. Sherman Webb
Reverend Donald Weber
Mr. and Mrs. John Welsh
Ms. Gail and Ms. Joyce Wetzel
Mrs. Mary C. Wheatley
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Whitely
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Whittaker
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Wiedt

Ms. Mary Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Williams
Reverend Harry Winca
Mrs. Judith Winkler
Mr. Ronald Witkiewicz
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Witschey
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Yarish
Mrs. Mary Yaro
Ms. Dana Yaro-Lindeman
Mr. Mark York
Ms. Paula Yorkievitz
Ms. Allison Zabrosky
Mr. and Mrs. Edmund 

Zanarewicz
Mrs. Eleanor Zebrowski
Mr. Lawrence Zetts
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Zingales
Mrs. Marilyn Zolata
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Zubek
Mrs. Jane Zydowicz

In Memory of Resident,
Patricia Bertsch
Ms. Joann Bertsch
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Blumenthal
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Coletto
Mrs. Margaret Diemer
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Emrhein
Mr. Robert Frazier
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hanna
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Helbling
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Kadlec
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Kolb
Ms. Dolores Leiden
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Lutjen
Mr. and Mrs. John Masline
Moscarino and Treu, LLP
Dr. and Mrs. John Plucinsky
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Reynolds
Mr. Phillip Roscoe
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Schlitz
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Szabados
Ms. Janet Walsh
Ms. Karen Weaver
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Williams
Ms. Cynthia Williams

In Memory of Former Resident,
Lucy Fox
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Lutjen

In Memory of Resident,
Mary Kurtik
Mr. and Mrs. John Bertsch
Ms. Irene Chalko
Ms. Elaine Janoch
Mr. William Karnak

Mrs. Ann Wallis
Mr. and Mrs. Terrence Walsh

In Memory of Resident,
Vivian Vopat
Mr. and Mrs. George Bennett
Class of 1943
Mrs. Virginia Hancy
Ladies Aux. Chapter 157 PLAV
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Lindemann
Mr. and Mrs. David Nesky
Ms. Anne Rusterholtz
Mr. and Mrs. Albert Schwerko
Mr. Robert Smith
Sunshine Committee
Mr. Joseph Svoboda
Mr. and Mrs. Damian Vopat
H. Weiss Co., Inc.
Ms. Loretta Welder
Mr. and Mrs. James Widmar

Seton Safety Net Donors, 
2011

Sr. Judith Ann Ansberry, SC
Mr. Jim Beres
FCSLA Branch 525
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Foote
Mrs. Marilyn Palko
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Kodrich
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kusek
Sr. Regina Kusnir, SC
L’Arche
Sr. Margaret Mach, SC
Sr. Irene Mraz, SC
Our Lady of Hope Church
Mrs. Marilyn Palko
Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Sisters of Charity Health System

In 2011 the Safety Net served 
29 seniors with 595 food items 
and $1,375 in grocery cards.

Dear Donors
Thank You for your generosity.

Heaven sings with glee and we

Appreciate you with

Never-ending gratitude.

K ind words cannot express adequately,

Year after year, how your love,

Our Donors, our Friends,

Upholds and supports our Mission.

— The Resident Poets
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Residents and staff are indebted to the 

many volunteers whose talents and time 

provided some 4400+ hours of service 

this year.  The Volunteers were honored 

at a Mass, Brunch and Program on April 

17th. We welcome new volunteers ~ call 

440-232-1991 for details.

Carter Sandy celebrated his 100th 

Birthday surrounded by his family 

and Bedford Mayor, Dan Pocek  

(far rt.) who presented a Proclamation 

from the City. A checkers master, 

Carter worked for the Cleveland 

Transit System and transported girls 

to Lumen Cordium High School  

(now Light of Hearts Villa). Carter  

is an 11 year resident of the Villa. 

“Grant me the grace, loving God, 

to begin as of this very moment 

to live in the bliss of the saints in 

heaven…with God’s own self.” 
St. Vincent de Paul

in memoriam:

2011 and the first half of this year 
have found many of our loving 
residents, present and former, 
leaving earth for heaven’s bliss.  
We remember them and their 
families in our prayers.

2011
Mary Pat Daley	 3/08/11
Mary Kurtik	 3/11/11
Rose Cinadr	 4/01/11
Marion Malone	 4/08/11
Vivian Vopat	 6/15/11
Colleen Woodmansee	 7/08/11
MaryAnn Robitan	 7/11
Lucy Fox	 7/11
Pat Bertsch	 7/24/11
Richard Bretz	 7/30/11
Anne Onder	 10/12/11
Mary Granger	 10/30/11
Yolanda Liotta	 11/06/11

2012
Gen Charobee	 1/03/12
Mary Bier	 1/15/12
Dorothy Ewanko	 1/16/12
Lucy Marcellino	 1/26/12
Eleanor Moczadlo	 2/09/12
Richard Varga	 2/25/12
Monica Mocadlo	 3/14/12
Caroline Cramer	 4/04/12
Doris Naworski	 4/13/12
Marie Fuchik	 5/14 /12
Josephine Foye	 5/26/12 
Catherine Farkasovski	 6/11/12
Mary C. Smith	 6/23/12

Pictured are ten of the 13 who 
gave over 100 hours each for 
a total of 2211 hours. Seated 
(l-r) Sr. Helen Therese Scasny, 
SC, Ann Kloss, Karen Byars, 
(standing l-r) Anne Wade, Gloria 
Terlosky, Jan Sandy, Margie 
Aumiller, Gil Aumiller, Marlene 
Pancake and Tony Dolejs.

Volunteers Provide Service that 
Makes God’s Love Visible

1 0 0  Y e a r s  S t r o n g



Light of Hearts Villa residents are 

enjoying their new, beautiful, Amish-

crafted dining room furniture, linen 

tablecloths, stemware and glassware, 

which have added elegance to their 

dining experience. Staff members 

helped to assemble and arrange 

the new furnishings. Appreciative 

residents know they are #1! 
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Farewell to a Faithful Employee
Joyce Wetzel has been with Light of Hearts Villa since 1990.

A retirement farewell was held for her on June 5th. Always wearing a 

smile, she has worked in housekeeping and laundry throughout the years. 

Joyce figures that over the years she must have ironed at least a million 

items. We wish Joyce God’s blessings as she moves on.

Enjoying Life
Whether a Mothers’ Day Red Hat Tea and a presentation 

on Aprons, or talking sports with Bud Shaw, Cleveland 

Plain Dealer sports columnist, residents have many 

opportunities to expand their interests, share stories 

from their lived experience, and enjoy life.

Join Hands Day,  
May 19, 2012  
A wonderful team of FCSLA Members, family 

members, residents and staff descended on the Villa 

from 9am to Noon to give the grounds their beautiful 

summer splendor. Our thanks goes out to the First 

Catholic Slovak Ladies Association for their financial 

support of this annual event and to those who donated 

items to make our landscape colorful.

Elegant Dining Comes to LOHV!
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Visit us on the Web!
www.lightof heartsvilla.org

upcoming events

Database Ne aring 
Comple tion

Your Help 
Requested  

It has been two years since 

we began updating our 

database at Light of Hearts 

Villa.

Please check the mailing 

address on this issue of 

Villa Voices for accuracy.  

If there are any changes 

needed, please forward the 

corrections to  

Sr. Regina.  She can be 

reached via phone at 

440-232-1991 x506 or 

e-mail at regina.kusnir@

lightofheartsvilla.org .  

Thank You for your patience 

and understanding.

	September 9-15  	 Assisted Living Week Theme: “Art for the Ages”

	 September 19	 7:00 pm   Scimitar Swing Band Homecoming Dance
		  For information call Dawn at 440-232-1991

	 September 22	 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
		  Financial Issues of Concern for Older Adults & Their Families
		  Open to the Public, $5.00 Donation per person
		  Call 440-232-1991 to RSVP  by September 15

	 September 27	 4:00 pm Mass   Feast of St. Vincent DePaul

	O ctober 14	 Our Annual Fall Fest Fundraiser-
		  Dinner, Condo Raffle, 50/50 Raffle, Craft Fair & Bakery

		�  New this year! Chef Ray’s Homecooked Meal. For information, or, if you 
do not receive our mailing by September 16, please call 440-232-1991. 
Follow the Fest at tinyurl.com/LOHVfallfest.	

	N ovember 2	 7:00 pm Mass Remembering our Deceased Residents,
		  Family Members and Friends. Refreshments afterwards.

	N ovember 10	 7:00 – 11:00 pm Silver Spectacular Reunion of All Lumen
		  Cordium High School Alumnae

	D ecember	 Christmas Wafers (Oplatky) Available at the front desk.

	D ecember 1	 10:00 am – Noon   Christmas Decorating Day.
		�  Lunch provided. Families and friends are welcome to join us as we turn 

LOHV into a Christmas delight. Please RSVP by Nov.  27.

	 December 10	 A Christmas Celebration
		  Sponsored by the First Catholic Slovak Ladies
		  Association for the Residents. Mass following at 4:00 PM

	 April 10, 2013 	 9:00 am – Noon   Ethics in Dementia Care
		  3CEU’s Jim Collins Ph.D.  RSVP by April 1


